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CineSat and GEPARD websites will move in February, 2021

2021-02-01

The CineSat website, the GEPARD website and the CineSat support pages will move to a new
CentOS-8 platform in February, 2021.

As part of our migration strategy,

the CineSat software,
all customer servers and services and
all internal systems and services

will migrate to a new CentOS-8 platform by end of February, 2021.

In addition to a new operating system, our websites will also migrate to a new Wiki release and
a new cloud software product.

The expected short interruptions of our online services will be communicated on the
respective websites.
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